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Kevin Dean

From: Joe Miller [joe.miller@crossvilletn.gov]
Sent:  Monday, April 15, 2013 2:38 PM

To: kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov
Subject: FW. 5K Run Closure

From: Robin Griffin [mailto:cohwy@volfirst.net]
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2013 2:02 PM

To: JHMILLER@CROSSVILLETN.GOV

Subject: 5K Run Closure

We, the Cumberland County Highway Dept. are aware of the 5K run with the Avalon Cir. On

June gth 2013, and we know that it will involve temporary closures of Beehive Ln. and Hilltop
Dr. off from Cook Rd.

Thank you,
Scott Blaylock

Robin Griffin, Assistant
178 County Garage Rd.
Crossville, TN 38555
{(931)484-5424 Phone
(931)456-7585 Fax
cohwy@volfirst.net

4/16/2013



